
                WORKSHOP MEETING SEPTEMBER 04, 2014 

A workshop meeting of the Mayfield Town Board was held on Thursday, September 4, 

2014 at the Mayfield Municipal Complex. The meeting was called to order at 6:30PM 

and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Richard Argotsinger. 

 

PRESENT: Supervisor  Richard Argotsinger 

  Councilman  Vincent Coletti 

  Councilman  Thomas Ruliffson 

ABSENT Councilman  Steve Van Allen 

 

Others Present: Jack Putman, Roberts Ricciardi, Jim Cownie, Lois Montanye 

 

PUBLIC- No one spoke at this time. 

 

BEACH- Supervisor Argotsinger reported that they needed to decide whether to leave the 

gate at the beach open or close it. A small discussion followed and the board decided to 

leave the gate open. 

 

FINANCIAL 

RES# 112 APPROVAL OF PAYMENT OF VOUCHER 

On motion by Councilman Ruliffson seconded by Councilman Coletti the following 

resolution was ADOPTED 3 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Ruliffson) 1 ABSENT (Van 

Allen) 

RESOLVED that the Mayfield Town Board authorizes Supervisor Argotsinger to pay 

abstract 9 voucher 99 to Callahan Industries in the amount of $328,668.22 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Supervisor Argotsinger reported that Mike Stewart CEO had given the board members a 

draft proposed local law on dangerous & exotic animals in the Town of Mayfield. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

RES#113 APPROVAL TO ADVERTISE FOR BOARD OF ASSESSEMNT REVIEW 

BOARD MEMBER 

On motion by Councilman Coletti seconded Councilman Ruliffson the following 

resolution was ADOPTED 3 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Ruliffson) 1 ABSENT (Van 

Allen) 

RESOLVED that the Mayfield Town Board approves to advertise for the Board of 

Assessment Review Board Member for a period of 5 years wit letters’ due by 3PM on 

September 18
th

. 

 

ADIRONDACK PARK REVIEW BOARD- Supervisor Argotsinger reported that he had 

received a letter for a donation of $300.00 for 2015. The board decided to table until 

budge time. 

 

Supervisor Argotsinger reported he had received a letter for NYMIR recommending that 

at the highway garage they have a fire detection system. This was recommended by the 
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risk control specialist when they did the inspection in July. It was decided to check into 

the price of this. 

 

REMINDERS 

TOWN HALL CLOSED 09/09 FOR PRIMARY DAY 

VOUCHERS DUE 09/12 

MONTHLY MEETING 09/18 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 09/22 AT 4PM 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT- Jim Cownie questioned how the town revenue is compared to 

what the town thought it would be. 

 

On motion by Councilman Coletti seconded by Councilman Ruliffson the meeting was 

adjourned at 6:45PM 3 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Ruliffson) 1 ABSENT (Van Allen) 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

 

Dorothy Hart, Town Clerk RMC  

 


